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Mr. McCutchan, In response to your
e-mail reference FCC ID: IKQIPTRNSX I
am submitting the following documents: 
1) A Copy of the report (number 
A60428F1) which includes the radiated 
test procedures, transducer tables and 
data which clearly demonstrate the the 
frequencies above 1 GHz which were 
tested. Please see page 4, appendix D
and appendix E. 2) Compliance with
section 15.31(e) is indicated in the 
aforementioned report on Page 4 as well 
as in the conclusion on page 17. 3) I am
submitting a new block diagram with the 
clock frequency clearly indicated. Last I
am submitting a letter of confidentiality, 
which may have been overlooked at the 
time of the original submittal. If you
have any further questions, please feel 
free to contact me. Best Regards, Ruby
Hall Lab Manager Compatible Electronics
(Agoura) 2337 Troutdale DRive Agoura,
CA 91301 (818) 597-0600 Fax (818)
597-1187
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